
 

   

 

                               06.09.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     Over the past two weeks, our country has faced challenges due to severe drone and missile 
attacks targeting Ukrainian energy infrastructure. Despite these adversities, I am both relieved 
and proud to inform you that Centravis' production capabilities have remained robust and 
unaffected. 
  
    Our team is fully equipped and prepared to meet and successfully overcome any obstacles we 
encounter, ensuring our operational resilience remains strong. Our water supplies are stable, 
allowing us to operate without any disruptions.  
  
   Our cold production line is operating and producing according to schedule. Deliveries of 
finished products are being carried out on time, ensuring no delay in fulfilling our client orders. 
  
   Furthermore, our press line has been scheduled for routine maintenance and service, which is 
set to be finished next week. This planned downtime is part of our commitment to maintain our 
equipment in optimal condition, ensuring the high quality and reliability of our products.  
 
  Thank you for your continued trust and partnership. Your support is invaluable as we navigate 
these challenging times together, committed as always to excellence and innovation. 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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